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natured people, we have been able to work as a close-knit

cohesive unit. This led not only to efficiency but also

to camaraderie. 

For much of my time as a judge I had the support of 

the former Chief Justice Sir Laurence Street, without 

whose help we would have found it difficult to achieve 

what we have done. The present Chief Justice continued 

the benevolent attitude towards the work of the 

Commercial Division. I thank all my judicial colleagues, 

librarians, registry staff, court officers, and the 

personal staff whose help I enjoyed. I particularly wish 

to thank members of the legal profession. Although at 

times they appeared to labour under the wholly erroneous 

belief that· appearing before me .was a trying experience, 

and no doubt charged accordingly, I for my part remain in 

debt to all those whose efforts have allowed the work to 

be done efficiently and speedily. I particularly wish to 

draw attention and to · thank the solicitors who 

constituted the Users Committee -on whose advice we drew. 

When I was appointed I had hoped that we would have 

members of the commercial community on the Committee. I 

have not been able to achieve that goal.· That is a 

matter for regret because an understanding of the process 

and the opportunity to make an input would have been of 

mutual benefit. 

I should emphasise that all that was said and

done was driven by nothing else except an anxiety that 
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